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Dates for the Diary 

08.03 & 09.03 - Parents Evening (via phone) 

- Due to school returning this week, parents even-

ing has been postponed until Summer 1. 

01.04 - break up for Easter 

19.04 - first day back from Easter holidays 

23.04 - Harmony Trust Digital Lift Off event. 

22.07 - INSET Day 

More diary dates may be added as and when 

we return to being fully open :) 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear families 

It has been a busy time at the academy as we get all the children assessed after the 

last lockdown.  Teachers are working hard and after Easter I will meet with all of 

them to discuss an action plan for their class to help them ensure the summer 

term is jam packed with learning. 

At Easter, we have some changes to our staff team here at Cottons Farm.  Mrs 

Hadfield will be leaving us.  She has given many years of dedicated service to the 

school and I know she is thought of fondly by parents, colleagues and children.  

We will miss Mrs Hadfield and we are grateful for all she has given to the school.   

Mrs Grainger will step into the role of Deputy Headteacher as Mrs Hadfield 

leaves.  Mrs Grainger will be known to many of you already having worked in 

EYFS, Year 2 and Year 3.  She will bring lots of experience to the role and is               

excited to take on this role. 

Have a lovely weekend and I look forward to seeing you all on Monday. 

Mr Stockwell 

Beat the street 
Today pupils will be getting a new map to allow them 

to take part in the beat 

the street activity - why 

not do it with your child 

over the Easter break 

and help Cottons Farm 

get to the top of the  

table! 

  Online Safety 
Keeping children safe online has never been more im-

portant.  Children are spending more time online and the 

risks online are just as real as in the real world. 

 

I know as parents you will want to know how you can keep 

your children safe.  You can login to the National Online 

Safety website with the link below. Once you login, there 

are courses suitable for parents of children of different age 

groups.  Why not sign up and stay informed about online 

safety. 

Link to Register 

for National 

Online Safety 

Value of the Week 

http://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/cottons-farm-primary-academy
http://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/cottons-farm-primary-academy
http://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/cottons-farm-primary-academy



